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""" Calgary Metropolitan
7/|\ Region Board

April 19, 2022

City of Chestermere

Planning Department

105 Marina Road

Chestermere, AB | T1X 1V7

Attn: Ms. Elizabeth Armitage, Project Manager

Re: IREF Application 2022-01, City of Chestermere Clearwater Park Area Structure Plan

Dear Ms. Armitage,

Thank you for your recent application submitted under the Interim Regional Evaluation Framework
(IREF).

A CMRB Administration recommendation to approve the subject application was issued on March 16,
2022. In accordance with the Calgary Metropolitan Region Board (CMRB) IREF administrative procedures,
the recommendation of approval was subject to a 28-day review period ending on April 13, 2022.

We are pleased to advise that a challenge to CMRB Administration’s recommendation was not
submitted. Please accept this letter as the CMRB's approval of the subject IREF application.

Jordon Copping

Chief Officer
Calgary Metropolitan Region Board

cc CMRB Board Members
Greg Clark, Chair, CMRB
CMRB CAOs
Lovatt Planning Consultants
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